

CITIZENS COMMITTEE TO COMPLETE THE REFUGE

453 Tennessee Lane, Palo Alto 94306	Tel 650-493-5540	Fax 650-494-7640	www.bayrefuge.org	email: florence@refuge.org
Name:				
Address:				
City/State/Zipcode:				
Phone #:				
Email Address:				
Amount of Donation: \$10 \$20 \$20	\$50 \$10	00		
Donation in memory of:				
would like to receive a copy of is:	-	=	newsletter by emai	l. My email address
would like to receive action al My email address is:	erts regarding imp	ortant upcoming m	_	ent periods by email.

If you provide your email address it will only be used to send electronic versions of the monthly mailings and annual newsletters, and/or action alerts, important upcoming meetings, etc. We will not make phones calls or flood your email account with requests for donation.

CCCR is an all volunteer group dedicated to the protection of wetlands through advocacy and education. Our founding organization actively worked with Congressman Don Edwards to establish our country's first urban national wildlife refuge - and then to expand the size of the original Refuge footprint. Despite rising sea levels, and losses of 85% of the Bay's historic tidal wetlands, massive developments continue to be proposed along the edges of the bay. Please join us in our efforts to protect the Bay's resources for current and future generations.

Please Mail the completed form to: Citizens Committee to Complete the Refuge P.O. Box 50991 Palo Alto, CA 94303